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Comments: I have been climbing for over 10 years and safety is the number one priority when recreating in the

outdoors. The National Park Service (NPS) along with other agencies, focus on safety is paramount to anyone

that recreates outdoors. This includes hiking, cycling, climbing, fishing, kayaking, picnicking, camping, etc. The

classification of fixed anchors as "installations" and removal will lead to increased accidents, increased impact to

natural resources (by utilizing natural anchors instead of fixed anchors), and eliminate decades of American

exploration and achievements. I encourage reconsideration of classification of climbing anchors and allow fixed

climbing hardware usage for the safety of today's and future generations of climbers. 


